Chris’ Fishing Trips, Inc.

48 Fisherman’s Wharf ¢ Monterey, California 93940 - (831) 375-5951

July 5, 2011

To Whom it may concern;

I, Chris Arcoleo, have been a lifetime Steelhead fisherman
on the Monterey Peninsula for over 50 years. I have
watched the Carmel, Little Sur, and the Big Sur Rivers
loose their water flow due to the population growth and
agriculture needs. It has taken a huge toll on the
Steelhead Fishery. The Big Sur Rivers is still one of the
most beautiful rivers with a small run of Steelhead. Please
don’t allow this use of water. It will destroy the Steelhead
population what few that are left.
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Chris Arcoleo
Chris’ Fishing Trips



